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Burlington Park and Recreation Commission                                                                                                  
Minutes of Special Meeting 

   June 11, 2020 
 

• Call to Order 
Commissioner Stawartz called meeting to order at 7:01 pm 
Commissioners also present: Dolzadelli, Mayes, Parente, Delano, Ronalter, Simonds, First Selectman Ted Shafer and 
Director Twomey 
 

• Reopening Fields 

o Sports Leagues- Director Twomey reviewed policies and procedures from State of CT and also individual 
leagues, reviewed waiver from Town attorney for all participants, reviewed info from Bristol-Burlington 
Health District, and other town’s policies.  Discussion followed. 

▪ Bathrooms will be cleaned once a day at Malerbo 

▪ Bathrooms will be closed Saturday and Sunday 

▪ No concession stands 

o Concerns were raised on out of town play and how to enforce policies with leagues.  Chairperson Stawartz 
and Director Twomey will contact leagues to discuss concerns and bring back to commission in a follow up 
meeting. 
 

 

• Program Use 

o Summer Concerts, Drive-In Movies, Adult Soccer and Yoga were all discussed using the fields.  Registration 
ahead of time is required for all activities. 

 

• Private/Rental Use 

o Discussion regarding the hazards/concerns/liability of having private groups use our facilities during summer 
2020 took place. 

o Motion Made by commissioner Parente, Seconded by Commissioner Mayes: Motion: For the summer of 2020, 
Burlington Parks and Recreation will not allow private rental of our facilities, (Unanimous Vote Yes, motion 
carried) 
 

• General Use 

• Basketball courts open July 6 

• Playgrounds still closed 

• Use by families or individuals at all facilities is permitted June 17 
 
 

• Any Other Business 

o none 
 

• Adjourn 

o Motion to adjourn (Simonds/Dolzadelli), unanimous, 8:38pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, Tricia Twomey 


